Spring Releases - Available to Ship on April 1, 2021
18100 MONTE BELLO ROAD, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95014

•

Very Limited Availability

•

Ridge produced its first chardonnay in 1962 form fullymature vines planted in the late 1940s on the Monte
Bello estate vineyard.

•

Pale, sun-bleached straw color with aromas of fresh
lemon zest, green apple, wet stone, and honeysuckle
flowers. Creamy texture on the palate with juicy
acidity, notes of salinity, and citrus blossom and
pineapple on the finish. EB (9/20)

•

Limited Availability

•

With the 2008 vintage the name of this stylistically
distinct wine became the Ridge Estate Cabernet
Sauvignon, stressing the principal varietal and the
Monte Bello estate vineyard as its source.

•

Saturated purple color with notes of black cherry, chai
spice, chaparral and toasted oak. Bramble fruit on the
palate with round, supple tannins, herbal forest
character, and a long finish. EB (3/20)

•

Limited Availability

•

Ridge has made the Geyserville as a single-site
zinfandel in every year since 1966.

•

SDark garnet red with classic Geyserville nose of ripe
black cherry and plum, gravel, wintergreen, and
beautiful oak spice. Deep and sensuously layered with
polished tannins, river-rock minerality, and a long
finish. EB (10/20)
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•

Good Availability

•

Made with 100% certified organic grapes. The
ingredient box on the back
label indicates the wine is made from organically
grown fruit.

•

Ruby red color, focused cherry notes on the nose with
toasty oak. On the palate, raspberry fruit with elegant
tannins and an accent of mint on the finish. JO (1/21)

•

Good Availability

•

The 1967 vintage was our first wine from the Dusi
Ranch.

•

The vineyard was planted to zinfandel in 1922 which is
unusual because Prohibition had started two years
earlier.

•

Garnet red color with aromas of ripe cherry, plum,
strawberry jam, and sweet toasty oak. On the palate,
juicy cherry fruit, lively acidity, and peppery spice. EB
(9/20)

•

Very Good Availability

•

The history of the Ridge Three Valleys began with the
release of the 2001. The wine contains grapes from a
number of Sonoma vineyards—this year, ten.

•

Deep garnet-red color. Aromas of ripe raspberry and
cherry fruits, fresh mint, exotic spices, with clay-earth
minerals. Beautiful briary fruits on entry, medium-full
body, integrated tannins, and great persistence to the
finish. EB (12/20)
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